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Admissions Policy

It is our intention to genuinely make Little Bears Pre-School accessible to families and children from all sections of the local community. In order to accomplish this, we will:
· Ensure that the existence of the Pre-School is widely known in all local communities. We will place notices advertising the Pre-School in places where all sections of the community can see them.

· Arrange our waiting list on a first come, first served basis with 3+ year olds given priority. 
· Describe the Pre-School and it’s practices in terms that make it clear that it welcomes both fathers and mothers, other relatives and other carers, including child minders and people from all cultural, religious and social groups, with or without disabilities;
· Consult with families about opening times of the Pre-school to ensure we accommodate a broad range of family need;
· Be flexible about attendance patterns in order to accommodate the needs of individual children and their families, providing these do not disrupt the pattern of continuity in the setting that provides stability for all children. However, any increase in the number of sessions pre arranged at the start of term will be at the discretion of the staff and committee as well as in the best interest of the individual child and other children; and
· Continue to consult parents to ensure that the group continue to meet the changing needs of the local community
This policy was first adopted at a meeting of the Pre-School on 8/7/11.It was amended on 17/10/08 and again on 7/4/11.  It will be subject to regular reviews.
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